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03/31/2020

Joseph & Katie Straley
19 Kingfisher Circle
Lafayette IN  47909

Dear Resident,

The Commons at Valley Lakes HOA Board would like to take this time to address a few points during the outbreak of the

COVID­19 virus: 

1. Playground – The playground, basketball and tennis courts, and the shelter house are  closed during the State of

Indiana’s Stay­at­Home Order. This decision was made to stay compliant with all government rules and

recommendations put in place to stop the spread of the COVID­19 virus. We ask that all residents adhere to this

closure for your safety and that of your neighbors. 

2. Spring Yard Sale – In years past, the The Commons at Valley Lakes HOA, Inc. has hosted a yard sale in the Spring.

This year’s Spring yard sale has been canceled due to the COVID­19 virus outbreak. The board will revisit this in

the upcoming months and may change to Summer or Fall if it is appropriate to do so.

3. Pool Season – The The Commons at Valley Lakes HOA, Inc. is planning at this time to open the pool on time. We

like most of you are day to day. The board will follow state guidelines related to opening the pool. 

Please know that the management of your community is continuing during this unusual time. We hope that all residents

are staying safe and healthy. The board would also like to encourage you to please be courteous to your neighbors and

check­in on those in need. If you have any questions, please reach out to Main Street Management at 765­742­6390 or

info@mainstreetmanagementllc.com.

Thank you,

Angela Remter

Property Manager

Agent for The Commons at Valley Lakes HOA, Inc.


